
CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

 

NAME Response to Proposal by Ofcom to grant 
powers under the Electronic Communication 
Code to Swish Fibre Limited 

Name Withheld  Dear Sir, Madam: 
I am writing with regards to the Notification 
under section 107(6) of the Communications 
Act 2003 for Swish Fibre Limited’s application 
for the Electronic Communications Code. 
 
I am deeply concerned about this proposal, it 
states that the telecom company does not need 
works licences or planning permission and will 
take you to court if you refuse to let them 
install infrastructure on your own land. 
 
I have been doing some research on the rollout 
of 5G wireless systems and it is clear to me that 
there are serious health risks and dangers that 
are not being considered by these companies.  
In fact, just recently Brussels have blocked the 
rollout due to radiation concerns.  There are 
also many independent scientists and doctors 
across the globe that are talking out on these 
risks that 5G will substantially increase 
exposure to radiofrequency electromagnetic 
fields, that has been proven to be harmful for 
humans and the environment.  The 5G Appeal 
has been signed by 245 scientists and medical 
doctors. 
 
Therefore, I strongly appose this proposal for 
Swish Fibre Limited to be given more power 
and less restriction when I think we should be 
putting more prohibitions on this technology 
until it can be proven tot be safe.  Out health 
and safety are not negotiable.  If we are not 
being asked our consent we are under great 
threat, for as I see it, this is a global, for-profit, 
human experiment and a crime on humanity. 
 

 


